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For Additional Project Information 

Contact Ms. Dayana Diaz, Public Information Officer  

Phone: (954) 940-7585 | Email: ddiaz@corradino.com  

Project Overview 

The Florida Department of Transportation awarded a $8.5 million contract to Ranger Construction, for roadway 
improvements along US-27 from the Miami-Dade/Broward County Line to Griffin Road. The length of the project is 
approximately 7 miles. Construction will begin April 18, 2017 and is expected to be completed summer 2018. 
 
Project Improvements 

 Removing old asphalt and resurfacing the mainline travel lanes, shoulders, median crossovers, and access roads 

 Cross slope correction 

 Widening of existing outside 4-foot paved shoulders to provide a 7-foot buffered bicycle lane in both directions  

 Widening of existing northbound right-turn lanes at the intersections of Pembroke Road, Taft Street, and Stirling 

Road 

 Provide paved shoulders along the Griffin Road median crossover at the intersection with US-27 

 Addition of rumble striping along the northbound and southbound edge lines 

 Minor signalization improvements  

 Installation of audible pedestrian crossing signals at the intersection of Johnson Street 

 Addition of internally illuminated street name signs at the intersections of Johnson Street and Griffin Road 

 Installation of eight permanent traffic monitoring sites 

 New lighting at the intersection of Sheridan Street, and additional lighting between Pines Boulevard and Johnson 

Street to close the gap between both intersections 

 Installation of new signing and pavement markings 

Traffic Impact 

 At least one lane in each direction will remain open during construction. 

 Lane closures can be expected along US 27 from the Miami-Dade/Broward County Line to Griffin Road. 

 The speed limit may be reduced along US 27 from Miami-Dade/Broward County Line to Griffin Road throughout construction 

 For weekly lane closure information with specific details, please email ddiaz@corradino.com. 

Project Updates

If you would like to receive project updates, lane closure information, as well as a weekly traffic report distributed by 
FDOT, please email ddiaz@corradino.com the subject of “US 27 Improvements project in Miramar, Pembroke Pines 
and Southwest Ranches.” 

Public Meeting 

Thursday, April 13, 2017 
5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

 Sunset Lakes Community Center 
2801 SW 186th Street 
 Miramar, FL 33029 

This open house will have an informal format. No formal presentation will be made. Project plans will be on display and 
staff will be available to discuss the construction, answer questions and address individual concerns. Public participation 
is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. If you need special 
accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or require translation services (free of charge) please contact 
Dayana Diaz at least seven days prior to the meeting.  

Flyer updated March 31, 2017 

mailto:cliening@corradino.com



